
10th March, 2022, 

 

 

Notice for Hostel Admission 

 

All the students who have applied for the boys hostel accommodation in the college and have 
not been allotted a seat in the hostel in the first and second allotment and are still interested in 
getting the hostel accommodation, must send an email with their details (name, roll no, course, 
year and category) expressing their interest in getting the hostel accommodation to 
hosteladmission@sscbsdu.ac.in by 5 p.m., 11th March 2022. Students who fail to inform 
through an email will not be considered for the third allotment list for hostel accommodation. 

 

 

 

 

Warden Boys Hostel                                                                 Deputy Warden Boys Hostel 

(Neeraj Sehrawat)                                                                                  (Amit Kumar)                                     


